
To whom it may concern. My name is Liz Wylegala and I am a Wells alum, class of 1979. 
My major was Studio Art.  
I am imploring you to consider both Campbell and Barler for Historic designation. 
The Campbell Arts Building holds some of the best parts of my past and huge parts of my heart. I spent 
many hours there laying the creative foundation for who I am today. These two buildings are 
architectural beauties designed by Skidmore, Owings and Merrill. They are in harmony with each other 
and their natural surroundings. 
Please strongly consider a Historic Designation. These stunning historic gems are very worthy! 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Liz Wylegala  
Wells College 
Class of 1979 

 


